
Author’s response to the Editor 

 

We are deeply grateful to the Editor for his suggestions and corrections. We see 

them as an effort to improve the article and have accepted all of them, highlighting 

them in red in the text. 

 

In addition, we have inserted all the citations that were not in the list of references. 

 

Lastly, we have changed the title of the manuscript to one that has more 

connection to our research (“Impact of reservoir evaporation on future water 

availability in North-Eastern Brazil: A multi-scenario assessment”) and moved the 

text of the last Discussion item to a new item (please see section 5.4). 

 

All the authors have reviewed the final version and agree with the changes. 


